
Boys' 7th-10th Grade Summer Basketball 

June 27th, 2024 

Kings 40, Magic 20 

 

 

 

 

 Q1 Q2 Q3 Q4 Final 

Kings 13 10 10 7 40 

Magic 3 5 10 2 20 

 

 

 

 

Kings 
40 

Magic 
20 

Connor Shiesley had a great performance 
getting a double-double with 21 points and 
10 rebounds, and adding 3 steals, 3 blocks 
and 2 assist 
 
Carter Steiner was taking it to the basket 
adding 12 points and grabbing 8 rebounds  
 
Patrick Welka got a bucket and a free-throw 
for 3 points, and grabbed 5 rebounds and a 
steal 
 
Lawson O’Connell added a bucket and got 4 
rebounds and 2 steals 
 
Angel Rivera was also able to add a bucket 
and grab 2 rebounds 
 
 

Mason Shugg was the backbone for the 
Magic, as he had 17 of their 20 total points, 
and he also grabbed 5 rebounds and a steal 
 
JJ Lodestro had the other 3 points as he hit 
one from deep and grabbed 3 rebounds 
 
Charlie Weir was working down low as he 
hauled in 7 rebounds 
 
Jack Rider was all over the boards grabbing 6 
rebounds and a steal 
 
Vincent Lorenzo was playing hard as he 
grabbed 3 rebounds 
 
Jackson Daigler was playing good defense 
grabbing 2 rebounds and a steal 
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June 27th, 2024 

Bucks 40, Wizards 17 

 

 

 

 

 Q1 Q2 Q3 Q4 Final 

Bucks 12 5 9 14 40 

Wizards 3 6 3 5 17 

 

 

 

 

Bucks 
40 

Wizards 
17 

Ryan Gogalo had a huge night as he cocked in 
for a double-double, getting 20 points and 15 
rebounds, with 2 blocks and an assist 
 
Connor Wurl was his right-hand man, as he 
got one himself, getting 12 points and 13 
rebounds, with 4 assist and 2 steals 
 
Gavin Gebhardt added a couple buckets 
finishing with 4 points and grabbing 5 
rebounds and 2 steals 
 
Connor Lavey put in a bucket and a free-
throw to get 3 points and grabbed 2 
rebounds 
 
Taytum Buchanen added a free-throw and 
grabbed 5 rebounds 
 
Remo Rose was playing hard and grabbed 
himself a rebound  

Ray Kiedel led the Wizards with 13 points and 
was able to grab 4 rebounds and 3 steals 
 
Rocco Prezioso was able to add a bucket and 
got all over the boards grabbing 8 rebounds 
 
Dalonte Agee was also able to add a bucket 
and grab himself 4 rebounds 
 
Eric Grinnell was able to get in there and grab 
5 rebounds and get 2 steals and a block 
 
Jackson Haacker was playing tough defense 
and grabbed 2 rebounds and a steal 
 
Aedan Gehl was working hard as he grabbed 
a rebound and a steal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Boys' 7th-10th Grade Summer Basketball 

June 27th, 2024 

Jazz 41, Knicks 16 

 

 

 

 

 Q1 Q2 Q3 Q4 Final 

Jazz 4 12 9 16 41 

Knicks 3 4 5 4 16 

 

 

 

 

Jazz 
41 

Knicks 
16 

Baylen Loncar led the Jazz in scoring with 13 
points, and he grabbed 6 rebounds, 3 steals 
and 2 assist  
 
Preston Loncar got himself a double-double 
on the night with 13 points and 11 rebounds, 
and added 2 assists, a steal and a block 
 
Nathan Clements added 9 points and 
grabbed 6 rebounds and 2 steals 
 
Evan Kinney got himself a couple buckets 
adding 4 points, and grabbed 4 rebounds 
 
Mason Sedore was able to add a bucket and 
grab 2 rebounds 
 
Bryce Reimer was playing great defense as he 
grabbed 3 rebounds 
 
Roman Cortes got in there on the boards 
himself and grabbed 3 rebounds 
 
Nash Geartz was playing hard and got a 
rebound, a steal and a block 

John Rotella led for the Knicks as he dropped 
7 points and grabbed 5 rebounds and 2 steals 
 
Anthony Baran got himself 5 points and 
grabbed 3 rebounds  
 
Dylan Sumi added 3 points and grabbed 4 
rebounds 
 
Lucas Sciarrino knocked down a free-throw 
and grabbed a rebound  
 
Sam Rieselman was playing tough, grabbing 4 
rebounds, 2 steals and an assist 
 
Jaylen Caddele was playing great defense as 
he got 2 steals and grabbed 4 rebounds 
 
Matt Mielcarek was working hard grabbing 
boards, getting 4 rebounds 
 
Anthony Crowley was working hard and 
grabbed 2 rebounds 
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Jazz 30, Raptors 28 

 

 

 

 

 Q1 Q2 Q3 Q4 Final 

Jazz 7 8 8 7 30 

Raptors 8 4 10 6 28 

 

 

 

 

Jazz 
30 

Raptors 
28 

Preston Loncar had another big game as he 
finished with 16 points and grabbed 5 
rebounds, a steal and an assist 
 
Evan Kinney had a big game getting a couple 
buckets for 4 points and grabbed 5 rebounds 
 
Baylen Loncar added 4 more points and 
grabbed 2 rebounds and a steal 
 
Nathan Clements also added 4 points and 
grabbed 4 rebounds and 2 steals 
 
Bryce Reimer knocked down a bucket and 
grabbed 3 rebounds 
 
Roman Cortes was working hard as he 
grabbed a rebound 

Matthew Vittum was working and got himself 
8 points and grabbed 4 rebounds, 2 steals 
and 2 blocks 
 
Charles Jacobs also dropped 8 points and 
grabbed 3 rebounds, a block and an assist 
 
John Cipolla was playing big down low as he 
added 6 points and grabbed 8 rebounds  
 
Diego Andres got a couple buckets adding 4 
points, and grabbed 2 rebounds  
 
Lucuis Benzel added a bucket and grabbed a 
rebound  
 
Dominic Dorner was working hard and 
grabbed himself a rebound 
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Players of the Week 

 

 

 

  

Player of the Week 
Connor Shiesley 

Kings 

Unsung Hero 
Evan Kinney 

Jazz 

Conner finished off a great night with a 
double-double performance and a Kings win. 
Connor had a league high 21 points and 
grabbed 10 rebounds. Connor was also all 
over the court getting 3 steals, 3 blocks and 2 
assist. 

Evan played a big role in the Jazz’s double 
header with them going 2-0 on the night. 
Evan combined for 8 points, with 4 in each 
game, and grabbed a combined 9 rebounds 
working hard in the paint and staying down 
low playing tough defense.   

 


